
 

Nevis Municipal Liquor Store - Kay Moen – 

Interim Manager    

Hello from the Muni! Summer flew by 
successfully once again! Our summer events 
were so much fun! We hope everyone who 
attended Bands & BBQ and Muskie Days had a 
good time. We have more fun events coming up 
through the fall and winter. October 26th, we 
have a “Zombie” Pub Crawl where we will feature 
a themed mystery in coordination with other 
local businesses, entertainment by Sean WALLIN 
(aka Elvis) as Jed Mulligan, a country/rock star, 
and a costume contest. A special event for the 
beginning of December is in the works (watch 
our Facebook page) and January 18th is our next 
comedy show. Our first was September 28th and 
it was hilarious! So, if you missed it or are looking 
forward to the next one, mark your calendars! 

City of Nevis October 

2024 

City Council Meeting Dates: 

October 15, November 12, 

December 9 

City Administration Office: 

Monday – Wednesday 8:00a.m. – 4:30p.m., Thursday 8:00a.m. – 6:00p.m., Friday 7:30a.m. – 12:00p.m. Closed for lunch 12:00p.m. – 1:00p.m. 

104 Main Street West, PO Box 108, Nevis, MN 56467 

218-652-3866 

neviscty@gmail.com 

Desk of the Administrator  
Changes that have occurred over the last 3 months: 

Ordinance #56, An Ordinance placing a Moratorium on the operation of Cannabis businesses within the Nevis City limits has 

been updated. 

Ordinance #57, An Ordinance creating use of Cannabis in Public within the City of Nevis. 

Ordinance #36: Planning and Zoning will hold a Public Hearing on October 28th for an update to the Ordinance adding 

“Cannabis Businesses” to its list of uses within the B-2 District of the City of Nevis.  This Public Hearing will begin at 6:00pm. 

The General Election will be held on November 5th.  

Polls are open at 7:00am – Closing at 8:00pm.  Please register to vote. 

 

Our October City Council meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 8, and the November City Council meeting will be held on 

Tuesday, November 12. 

 

 

Public Works: Don Umthun 
Hydrant Flushing 

October 22, 23, 24, 2024 

. Hydrant flushing is necessary to 

clean and maintain the water 

distribution system.  During the 

flushing period, water can become 

discolored.  If this occurs, run your 

cold water tap for a few minutes 

until the water clear.  If this does 

not correct the problem, wait 

approximately one (1) hour and 

flush the cold water again.  Do not 

run your hot water until the cold-

water tap has cleared.  This 

discoloration is not hazardous for 

human consumption; however, 

clothing can become stained 

during laundering. 

 

Fire Department – Fire Chief 

Brent Nicklason 

With winter coming, please 
make sure your furnace 
exhaust is clean and your 
carbon monoxide detectors 
have new batteries and are in 
working order.  If you have a 
fire hydrant on your property, 
keep the area around it 
cleared to allow necessary 
access. 

                       

 

 

 

Council Corner – Sue Gray 

Even though it still feels like summer, October ushers in the fall season. A few things to think 

about through the months ahead: 

The City dump is open for yard debris (depending on the condition of the road). Pick up a key to 

get in, leave a $5 deposit (returned when the key is returned). Our maintenance department has 

done a fine job of designating where to place the different  types of yard debris. 

With the dry summer and fall, please be extra careful with campfires, etc.  They can quickly get 

out of control.  Brush fires are difficult for our firefighters and we want to keep them safe. 

The October and November city council meetings will be held on the second Tuesday of those 

months because of  two federal holidays (Indigenous Peoples Day and Veteran’s Day) that fall 

on those Mondays. Same time, same place, just a different day. 
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